
As part of the 2025 Pride celebrations, we would love to
introduce our first event celebrating all things Pride for those
aged over 50 living in South Gloucestershire. We would really

appreciate your input to be able to make this a success! 

Please could you spare a few minutes to complete the survey
(using the QR code or link below) and let us know what you

think this event should look and feel like to make sure that it’s
as enjoyable, safe and inclusive as possible?  

All answers are anonymous.

Thank you so much for being a part of this. 

https://forms.office.com/e/dRni3vCcT8t

Are you LGBT and
over 50?


